














March 27, 2021 

Rep. McCarty, 

I think house bill I 08 is a great idea and will provide quality tradesmen for years to come. It 
takes the right people to train young minds, and this bill will give them that chance, and will 
spark interest in kids. Whether it be the excitement of demolition, the planning, or the 
construction. I'm sure it will give them the fulfillment of a completed project that will provide 
someone with a home office or a utility where people work. The scale of which will most likely 
be unknown for years to come. 

I am personally thankful to a young carpenter who started taking me along on jobs as a helper 
when I was 14 years old and showed me how to do things. This gave me a work ethic as well as 
some cash and introduced me to the trades. 
Sincerely, 

Benjamin Staheli 
JOURNEYMAN ELECTRICIAN -started electrical in 1995 





Deneen Tuck 

From: ■s

Sent: Sunday, March 21, 2021 2:45 PM 

To: Rep. Ken McCarty 

Subject: HB 108 

Dear Representative McCarty: 
I strongly support the passage of HB 108. 
House Bill 108 (HB 108) would provide high school students, 14 years of age and older, the 

opportunity to participate in vocational education, training, and on-the-job trade experience 
programs with industry-standard instruction and receive regular high school credit along with trade 
certification recognition. This is not the case at present, where recognition is only going to 
concurrent enrollment for college classes. 

Many students who struggle in the traditional classroom, have found great success in 
vocational trade training programs. Presently, these students who are planning for vocational or 
trade careers have been made to wait until graduation to actively pursue training in their desired 
field. 

Under HB I 08, occupational education classes, such as welding, mechanics, carpentering, 
aviation, healthcare, and others, would be taught by certified instructors in public schools or 
industry contracted programs. This process helps motivate students who are pursuing vocational 
careers, resulting in a stronger workforce and economy for Alaska. 

Sincerely, 

Richard Holmstrom 
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